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Auxiliary #494 Officers / Trustees  

2021-2022 

President  .................... Marge Rubenstein  
Sr. Vice President ......... Ginny Villagomez 
Jr. Vice President  .............. Lisa Sundberg    
Secretary  .......................... Debbie Larson  
Treasurer  .................................... Lori Aydt  
Chaplain  .............................. Natalie Stuhr  
Conductress  .......... Mary Touve-Kackman 
Guard  ................................... Craig Dahlin 
Patriotic Instructor .............. Virginia Sroka  
3rd Yr. Trustee  ...................... Jo Peterson  
2nd Yr. Trustee  ..... Mary Touve-Kackman 
1st Yr. Trustee  ................... Lisa Sundberg   

Post & Auxiliary membership meeting is the 3rd Tuesday, Post: 7pm, Auxiliary: 6:30pm  

Post #494 Officers / Trustees  

2021-2022 

Commander  ................................... Jim Doten  
Sr. Vice Commander  ................. Rick Godfrey 
Jr. Vice Commander ....................... Ken Olson 
Quartermaster  .............................. Jim Richter  
Gambling Manager/  
Ass't. Quartermaster  ................. Gene Burdick  
Adjutant  ............................. Harland Anderson  
Chaplain  ..................................... Steve Jones  
Judge Advocate  ......................Don Fernstrom  
Surgeon  ...........................................Dan Zere  
Service Officer  ........................Don Fernstrom  
Officer of the Day  ................... Fred Crimmins  
Door Guard ...................... Bob Vorderbruggen  
1 Yr Trustee ............................. Fred Crimmins 
2 Yr Trustee ............................ Larry Bengtson 
3 Yr Trustee ............................... Jay Leamons  

 Club Management Committee (CMC) meeting is the 2nd Monday, 1:30 p.m.  

 

Post #494 CMC Members  

2023 

1 Yr CMC Member ............... Rick Godfrey 
1 Yr CMC Member ................ Steve Jones  
2 Yr CMC Member .............. Gene Burdick 
2 Yr CMC Member ............ Don Fernstrom 
2 Yr CMC Member  ................ Steve Hawk 
3 Yr CMC Member  ...................... Bill Blair 
3 Yr CMC Member  ................... Noo Vang 

All American Post 1993, 

1996 Banner Post 
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from the COMMANDER 

POST NEWSLETTER: We strive to bring you a newsletter 
you will enjoy and to provide relevant information.  

 ADDRESS CHANGES: Please notify us ASAP of any 
change (temporary or permanent) in your mailing 
address, as there is a charge to the Post for mail that 
is undeliverable.  

 EMAIL: If you prefer to receive the Post newsletter in 
PDF format, please contact me via Email at: 
quartermaster494@comcast.net. You will receive 
your newsletter in color, get it more quickly, and 
save us the cost to print and mail.  And, you will have 
an electronic copy of the calendar to follow our lunch 
menu and events. 

 ARTICLE SUBMISSIONS: If you are submitting articles, 
photos or information for publishing consideration, 
please email to: quartermaster494@comcast.net and 
put “Newsletter” in the subject line. 

Visit our website:  crystalvfw.com 

Thank you for supporting our Post, 

Jim Richter, Post 494 Quartermaster 

Greetings Comrades, 

I hope you are all surviving this cold 
snap. Just remember, we chose to be in 
Minnesota. On a positive note, we just 
passed the shortest day of the year so it 
is all downhill from here.  

It has been a busy month at the VFW. If 
you missed the membership dinner, we hope to see you 
next year. We were blessed to have District Junior 
Commander Dennis Maddox as our speaker this year.  He 
reminded us that we are leaders in Department for Legacy 
Memberships. Not only do we lead Minnesota we are 
leaders in the nation! Our Post is 15th in the nation for 
Legacy members. Please consider this option if you are a 
Life Member. If you are an annually renewing member, 
please consider upgrading to Life status. We have 
financial assistance to make this happen.  

At our Membership Dinner, we gave out awards to our 
Patriot’s Pen and Voice of Democracy winners. Our Voice 
of Democracy winner was also third place winner at the 
District level. (see photos on p. 5) I was the District Chair 
this year, which was quite the honor. We held the District 
awards December 10th in Bloomington. I hope we expand 
our entries next year. It is a very rewarding program.  

As part of our membership dinner, Quartermaster Jim 
Richter arranged for a photo shoot of members who were 
30, 40, 50, 60, 70, 80, 90, and yes, even 100. He did it to 
show the continuity of our Post. What we have is a legacy 
from our past members, and a reminder to leave the Post 
even better for those veterans to come. Thanks to our 
Quartermaster for such an insightful display of our Post 
history. Thank you, Senior Vice Commander Rick Godfrey, 
as well as our Auxiliary for a successful membership 
event. And thanks to the staff for an outstanding meal! 

Past Commander Jay Leamons finally did it. He broke the 
old record of 52 pints collected on our blood drive. The 
new record to be beat is 55 pints. Your next chance to 
donate will be on Tuesday, February 7. As usual, please 
reserve a spot ahead of time. But if you don’t, and happen 
to be around, please head down to the lower level and 
Comrade Leamons will be happy to accommodate you.  

We had our annual Children’s Fest in the lower level on 
December 4th. It was a rousing success. Many thanks to 
our Auxiliary for their hard work as well as thanks to our 
Junior Vice Commander Ken Olson.   

The Midwinter Conference is coming up from January 13th 
through the 15th. The location is close by at the Marriott 

Northwest, 7025 Northland Drive in Brooklyn Park. Right 
across I-694 from Home Depot. We have been asked to 
provide a shuttle to our Post for lunches and supper. It is 
a great opportunity to show off the updates to our Post. 
There is a new mural by the lower-level bar, created by 
the same artist who did our display case. We are 
constantly improving the place. It is looking fantastic. 
Take pride, it is your Post.  

No one does more for veterans. It is more than the 
slogan at the VFW. Our community service and 
donations to veterans causes and the community 
continues to grow. Thank you, Junior Vice Commander 
Ken Olson  for taking up the reins and improving our 
program.  

I could go on, but it is time to get on to other things. I 
wish you and your loved ones a Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year. Stay safe, stay warm and I hope to see 
you at the “V’. 

Sincerely, 

Commander Jim Doten 

from the QUARTERMASTER 
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from the AUXILIARY PRESIDENT 

Greetings Members 

I hope everyone enjoyed the Holiday 
season, and you were able to celebrate 
the Holidays with Family and Friends.   
January brings a new start, a reason to 
renew your energy, a new year of 
opportunities, and a new beginning.  
Here is hoping 2023 brings a new focus 

for us all.   

We had a good turnout for the Christmas Holiday Feast in 
December. The kids enjoyed the activities and games, as 
well as the visit from Santa and Mrs. Claus! Thank You to 
all the members from the Auxiliary and Post that helped 
with this event, as well as all the helpers, and the Lions 
for making the mini donuts! Everyone made this event a 
success. Thank you to our Jr. Vices from both the Auxiliary 
& Post for their great organizing in getting it all together. 
This was truly a team effort and was enjoyed by all.  A 
special thank you to Santa and Mrs. Claus, they always 
bring their Holiday Cheer and the kids were very excited 
for their visit.  Our membership dinner was held on 
December 11. Thank you to all who attended and have 
paid your membership for the coming year.  Our Sr. Vices 
did a nice job of arranging the dinner for us. 

With schools starting back after the holidays, it’s a great 
time to enlist our youth in one of the Youth Activities 
contests.  “Honoring our Branches” is an art and 
photography contest for youth grade 9-12 MN only 
contest.  The theme of the contest is to show how 
students honor or respect our many branches of military.  
Contact Marge Rubenstein Youth Activities chairman for 
more details if interested. Deadline for entry is 3-31-2023.  

Last Month we lost a dedicated Post member, Past 
Commander John Rooney.  John was always there to help 
anyone in need. Be it Auxiliary or Post, or anyone needing 
help, John was your go-to Guy.  Rest in peace John you 
will be missed by all.  

Upcoming January Events:  

Sunday, January 1 - New Year Day 

Friday, January 6 – World Day of War Orphans 

Thursday, January 12 – National Youth Day  

Thurs-Sun, January 12 – 15 Midwinter Conference  
         Marriott NW– Brooklyn Park  

Monday, January 16 – Martin Luther King Day 

Tuesday, January 17 – Auxiliary Meeting 6:30 PM 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

Thank you for your continued support.  Best wishes to all 
who have been ill and sympathies to those who have lost 
loved ones.   

Yours in Patriotism, 

Marge Rubenstein  

Auxiliary President 

We have much to look forward to in the New Year.  
Passage of the PACT Act will allow many more veterans 
from the Gulf War era to receive the benefits they 
deserve through exposure to toxic burn pits.  Vietnam 
era benefits have also been extended to include 
hypertension and its debilitating effects on the heart to 
those exposed to Agent Orange.  Your VFW was 
instrumental in the passage of this legislation, and it is 
only one of the many benefits that are extended through 
our lobbying efforts.   

We need to make more veterans of the Global War on 
Terror, Iraq and Afghanistan aware of what membership 
in the VFW can do for them.  Those who wish to continue 
to serve a cause greater than themselves will find many 
opportunities through the VFW.  Our community service 
is second to none and goes unrecognized by many.  We 
need to do a better job of communicating our good 
works to others. 

We all need the benefits which flow from socializing with 
others in our community.  One of the things we learned 
from our experience with Covid 19 is that we are all in 
this together and we need each other to make our lives 
better.  Veterans need other veterans who have shared 
their life lessons. What better place to do that than your 
VFW? 

As we look forward to the New Year, let’s reach out to 
our fellow veterans and let them know the many benefits 
that flow from membership in the VFW.  The percentage 
of those serving in the military has decreased 
dramatically.  During World War II, 25% of eligible males 
served. The vast majority have already passed.  Only 10% 
of eligible males served during Vietnam and their 
numbers are rapidly declining.  We are down to less than 
1% of eligible males and females that are currently 
serving in our armed forces.  Let’s thank them for their 
service in the best way we know how, by welcoming 
them to the comradeship of the VFW.  
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Taps & Sick Call 
TAPS 

Past Commander; John Rooney 

 

SICK 

 
Rev. Steve Jones 

Chaplain’s Corner 

GIFTS 

Merry Christmas to all!  

As we enjoy the Christmas season, which begins on 
Christmas Day and continues for twelve days, perhaps 
you are feeling the glow of a gift or two.  I think there are 
very few people who do not enjoy receiving a gift. I have 
it from a certain authority that small, very small, boxes 
are best! Some gifts carry a joy with them for a long, long 
time!  

But of course, every person and every family has stories 
of gifts that do not last very long.  Treasures soon lost, 
wonders soon broken.  “Some assembly required” with 
three parts too few; or worse, left over!  

God our heavenly Father gave us a gift that first 
Christmas morn – a gift that has lasted, and will last 
forever.  What is your gift to Him? Is a gift that literally 
changes and saves lives, really and completely without 
any obligation? Is your gift to Him one that lasts? Or does 
the shine wear off quickly.  

Charles Knaeble VFW Post 494 Gambling Monthly Donations for December 

CHARITY PURPOSE AMOUNT 
NEAR     Food Bank    $5,000.00 
Crescent Cove    Children’s Hospice   $5,000.00 
Volunteer Services   CRRC VA 8032 Fund   $2,500.00 
Every Third Saturday   Veteran’s Aid    $2,500.00 
St Cloud VA Hospital   GPF #8003 General Fund   $2,500.00 
North Hennepin Food Cupboard  NHCC Food Shelf    $2,500.00 
Robbinsdale, Hopkins, Westonka,  Adaptive Athletics Team                      $1,000.00 

St Louis Park  
Armstrong High School                                  Senior Party                                                        $500.00 
St Cloud Civil Air Patrol                                  Wreaths Across America                               $1,000.00 
Fishing For Life                                                 Veterans and Families Outdoor Activities    $500.00 
Minnesota Assist Council for Veterans        MACV                                                               $5,000.00 
Brooklyn Park 12U Baseball Team                Visit to Cooperstown                                     $1,000.00 
Ritual Squad                                                     John Rooney Funeral                                         $245.00 
Membership Dinner                                                                                                                  $1,283.34 
Armstrong Cooper Hockey                            Booster Club                                                     $1,000.00 
Veterans On the Lake                                     Veterans Resort                                               $6,000.00 

St. Paul writes: “L ŀǇǇŜŀƭ ǘƻ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜǊŜŦƻǊŜΣ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊǎΣ 
ōȅ ǘƘŜ ƳŜǊŎƛŜǎ ƻŦ DƻŘΣ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ȅƻǳǊ ōƻŘƛŜǎ ŀǎ ŀ 
ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ǎŀŎǊƛŬŎŜΣ Ƙƻƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŀŎŎŜǇǘŀōƭŜ ǘƻ DƻŘΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ 
ȅƻǳǊ ǎǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇΦ”  (Romans 12:1 ESV).  

In other words, Paul encourages the Christians at 
Rome and in all places, that – because of the gift of 
grace – live differently.  A sacrifice of holy living and 
worship, is it too much to ask in light of the gift He 
gave you?  In this, the month of new resolutions to 
change our lives for the better – honor Your Father 
and your fellow man with the continuing gift of a life 
lived within the Father’s guidance and love.  We in 
the VFW embrace the very essence of sacrificial 
service not only while on active duty, but also beyond 
as we continue to give sacrificially for others in our 
communities.  

With the angels, “DƭƻǊȅ ǘƻ DƻŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘΣ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ 
ŜŀǊǘƘ ǇŜŀŎŜ ŀƳƻƴƎ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǿƘƻƳ ƘŜ ƛǎ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘΗ”  (Luke 2:14 ESV) 
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VFW Post 494 Veteran and  Community Support  

 

Pictured Above: Past Commander, Don Fernstrom, Lindsay Fort V.P. of Student 
Affairs at North Hennepin Community College and Bill Blair at the President’s 
Dinner honoring those who have made substantial contributions to the NHCC 
Food Bank 

Pictured Right: Our Marines Noo Vang, Steve Hawk and Jim Richter welcoming 
new member Marine Jason Lindley 

Membership Dinner 8 Decades 

Left: Don Halverson 100, Bob Vorderbruggen 

90, Vern Peterson 90, Don Fernstrom 80, 

Kenny Alverson 70, John Giese 60, Sandra 

Gilmore 50, Nicole Jackson 40, Taylor 

Baumann 30s representative. 

$1,000 Scholarship winners 

Bottom Left: Jr. Vice Ken Olson, Patriot Pen 

winner Ruby Tines, Commander Jim Doten, 

Auxiliary President Marge Rubenstein. 

Bottom Right: Commander Jim Doten, Voice 

of Democracy winner Madison Hinton, 

Auxiliary President Marge Rubenstein, Jr. Vice 

Ken Olson. 
Eight generations of members: Charles Knaeble Post 494:  100—90—80– 70—60—50—40—30 
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PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 

HACKENMUELLER MEATS  

U.S. CHOICE OF MEATS, HOMEMADE SAUSAGE, HOME SMOKED HAMS & BACON  

GORDY LINDENFELSER  

4159 WEST BROADWAY  

ROBBINSDALE, MN 55422  

PHONE: 763-537-4811 

Joe’s Barbershop 

Joe Mullen 
Barber / Owner 

5707 West Broadway 
Crystal, MN 55428 

763-536-9879 

 

NEW HOPE BOWL   

7107 42nd Ave North  

New Hope, MN 55427  

763-537-9376  

 
   Andrea and Tom Bender, Co-Owners 

 HAWK   REALTY CO.  

Tony Hawk ñRealtor®, CRS, GRI / Broker  

Cell: 612-816-2100 

Email: tony@hawkrealtyco.com  

4124 Quebec Ave No #200 

New Hope, MN 55427  

 

    Total Register Systems, Inc. 

             21265 Concord St. NW 

Elk River, MN 55330 

 

763-537-1906 

TOM DOOLEY 
President: Branch 136 

 
Fleet Reserve Association  
Viking Branch No 136 

8111 60 1/2 Avenue North 
New Hope, MN 55428 

763-537-7397 
Tom.dooley@prodigy.net 

[ƛŦŜ aŜƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ±C² tƻǎǘ Іпфп 



7 

Bar BINGO:  6 PM start Mon. & Thurs. 

$750-$1,000 Coverall and $1199 

Coverall final game! 

Plus we have an exciting 

progressive Hot Ball 

jackpot if you have a 

BINGO on the hot ball! 
 

Bar RINGO: Free to play. Seven prize 

games plus $500 Coverall. RINGO starts right 

after the MEAT RAFFLE, so come on down for 

the raffle and STAY and PLAY. 

 

Weekly Entertainment Friday Night Live Music 7:00-11pm 

Jan 6 Mr. Winky 

Jan 13 DB Cooper 

Jan 20 Saintrio 

Jan 27 TailSpin 

Happy 2023! 

We would like to start off with thanking everyone 
for supporting us throughout the last year. 

January is playoff football month. We will keep you 
posted on upcoming events. 

 

Visit our website at crystalvfw.com OR FaceBook 
page:  /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ YƴŀŜōƭŜ ±C² пфпΣ /Ǌȅǎǘŀƭ ab ррпнфΦ 
 

from the Kitchen and Bar 

ROOM RENTALS  
 

For Conference Media Room Rental, Hall Rentals, 
Banquets, Weddings, Anniversaries and other functions, 
call the Post and ask for the Manager: 763-537-9914                      
                                                              Extension 104 

1st Wednesday of the month during 
Vietnam Vets pork chop dinner 

Wed., Jan 4 @ 4:30-7pm 

Stop in and check out our amazing Post 494  
Auxiliary Bake Sale and get some dessert to go 
with your dinner. Homemade treats made from 
the heart!   

Proceeds support  
Veteran’s programs 

$1 / TICKET for $20 meat pks 

$2 / TICKET for $40 meat pks 

$5 / TICKET for $110 case and 

a NEW $90 meat + $25 cash  

No ticket 

limits!  

Buy as 

many as 

you’d  like. 

NEWS & VIEWS is published monthly by Charles R. Knaeble VFW Post 

494, 5222 56th Ave N., Crystal, MN 55429. Editing and layout by Lifetime 

Auxiliary member, Lesley Kurke, content management by Quartermaster,  

VFW Post Auxiliary 
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VFW POST 494 (763) 537-9914 

January 2023 
*Note: Calendar information is subject to last minute change.  

Check the signage in the club / bar for the most recent news and updates.  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1  Breakfast 8:00: 
Apple fritter French 
toast w/choice of 
meat $7.95 

 
VIKES @ Green Bay 

3:25 pm 
 

Marcus & Friends 
Music after 3 

2   Lunch Special 
Chicken salad on 

toast w/lettuce and 
chips 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

 
 

3  Lunch Special 
Cheesy hamburger 

and potato hotdish w/
roll and butter 

 
$5 Burger Basket  

5:30-9 
 

DJ Trivia 6:30pm 

4  Lunch Special 
Lasagna rollups w/garlic 

toast 
Vietnam Vets 

Pork Chop Dinner 
 5-7 pm 

Auxiliary Bake Sale 
 

KARAOKE 7:00 

5  Lunch Special 
Steak w/country 

gravy over mashed, 
roll and butter 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

6 Lunch Special 
Shrimp basket w/

fries 
 

Meat Raffle 4pm 
 

Live music 7:00  
Mr. Winky 

 
 
 

7 Breakfast 8:00: 
Croissant sandwich w/

egg, meat cheese, two tri-
tators $7.95 

Meat raffle 2 pm 
RINGO around 5:00 PM 

 
KARAOKE 7:00 

Texas Hold ‘Em 7pm 

8  Breakfast 8:00 
Croissant sandwich 
w/egg, meat cheese, 

2 tri tators $7.95 
 

Bears @ VIKES 
Time TBD 

 

Marcus & Friends 
Music after 3 

9 Lunch Special 
 BBQ meatball on a 
toasted ciabatta w/

slaw and chips 
 

Gambling Mtg 1:00  
CMC MTG 1:30 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

10    Lunch Special 
Beef taco hotdish with 

roll and butter 
 

$5 Burger Basket  
5:30-9 

 
DJ Trivia 6:30pm 

11  Lunch Special 
Crispy chicken parm 

sandwich w/chips 
Crystal Lions  

Steak Fry  5-7 pm 
Lions Bake Sale 

 
KARAOKE 7:00 

12 Lunch Special 
Roast porkloin w/

mashed, gravy, roll 
and butter 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

13  Lunch Special 
Tuna melt open face 

w/chips 
 

Meat Raffle 4pm 
 

Live music 7:00  
DB Cooper 

14 Breakfast 8:00: 
Breakfast burrito w/two  

tri-tators $7.95 
 

Meat raffle 2 pm 
RINGO around 5:00 PM 

 
KARAOKE 7:00 PM 

Texas Hold ‘Em 7pm 
 
 

15  Breakfast 8:00 
Breakfast burrito w/
two tri-tators $7.95 

 
Wildcard NFC 

playoff 
 

Marcus & Friends 
Music after 3 

 

16  Lunch Special 
Cuban sandwich 

with chips 
 

Bar Bingo 6-9 

17  Lunch Special 
Tatertot hotdish, with 

roll & butter 
Aux. Mtg 6:30 
Post Mtg. 7:00 

 
$5 Burger Basket  

5:30-9 
 

DJ Trivia 6:30 pm 

18  Lunch Special 
Italian beef sandwich 

with chips 
 

Westphal Legion 251 
Spaghetti Dinner 

5-7 pm 
 

KARAOKE 7:00 

19 Lunch Special 
Swedish meatballs 
over mashed with 

gravy, roll and 
butter 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

20  Lunch Special 
Pulled BBQ Chicken 

sandwich w/slaw 
and chips 

 
Meat Raffle 4pm 

 
Live music 7:00  

Saintrio 

21 Breakfast 8:00: 
Hamburger SOS w/2 eggs 

and two tri-tators $7.95 
Meat raffle 2 pm 

RINGO around 5:00 PM 
 

KARAOKE 7:00 PM 
Texas Hold ‘Em 7pm 

22 Breakfast 8:00 
Hamburger SOS w/2 

eggs and two  
tri-tators $7.95 

 
Divisional Playoffs 

 
Marcus & Friends 

Music after 3 

23 Lunch Special 
Chicken cordon bleu 

with chips 
 

Bar Bingo 6-9 

24 Lunch Special 
Shepards pie with roll 

and butter 
 

$5 Burger Basket  
5:30-9 

 
DJ Trivia 6:30 pm 

25  Lunch Special 
Spaghetti with meat 
sauce,  garlic toast 

 
VFW Post 494 

Rib dinner 
5-7 pm 

 
 

26 Lunch Special 
Beef stroganoff 

over noodles, roll 
and butter 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

27  Lunch Special 
Grilled cheese w/

homemade tomato 
soup and chips 

 
Meat Raffle 4pm 

 
Live music 7:00  

Tailspin 

28 Breakfast 8:00: 
Waffle topped w/warm 

fruit, whipped cream and 
choice of meat $7.95 

 
Meat raffle 2 pm 

RINGO around 5:00 PM 
 

KARAOKE 7:00 PM 
Texas Hold ‘Em 7pm 

 

29  Breakfast 8:00 
Waffle topped w/

warm fruit, w hipped 
cream and choice of 

meat $7.95 
 

Divisional 
Championship 

playoffs 
Marcus & Friends 

Music after 3 

30 Lunch Special 
 Grilled ham and 

cheese on toasted 
croissant w/chips 

 
Bar Bingo 6-9 

 

31 Lunch Special 
Chicken enchilada 
casserole w/tortilla 

chips 
 

$5 Burger Basket  
5:30-9 

 
DJ Trivia 6:30 pm 

    

    Coming in February . . . Super Bowl  

                                    Sunday, February 12 


